
Membership Meeting Minutes for the Friends of Del-Nor Wiggins Park 

May 10, 2010 

 

The meeting was called to order by Vice-President Marcia Byrd at 12:01.  She introduced Joe Foster, a candidate 

for District 2 Commissioner seat, as our guest speaker.  Joe shared his background as a lawyer and his intensions 

should be elected Commissioner.  A question and answer period followed. 

 

Bob thanked the group for helping purchase the new Club Car and asked for a show of hands of those who want 

information about the oil spill.   

 

Carolyn passed out volunteer service certificates and pins. 

Sally Malden will be liaison for our group with Carolyn next year. 

 

The annual picnic followed and was enjoyed by all. 

Flower centerpieces were created by Susan  Stokes  and were given away as door prizes. 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

 

 

Kathryn Goerig-Eastlake 

Secretary 


